
REVIEW COMMITTEE – POSITION SCHEDULE FOR ANTI SOCIAL 

BEHAVIOUR REVIEW 


Review Title: Issues around anti-social behaviour. Date: September 2006 
Project Leader: Review Committee / selected advisers 
Terms of Reference: 
To establish the nature and extent of anti-social behaviour in and around public 
spaces in the Rochford DC area. This will include assessing:-

1. What is currently provided by the various interested agencies, 
2. What policies and initiatives have had a beneficial effect, 
3. What policies and initiatives have not added any value, 
4. Proposals for improving the current situation. 

Actions Completed since last update: 

1. Chairman and Overview & Scrutiny officer attended a meeting at Hockle y Station 
regarding the graffiti on the station bridge and station canopy. 

2. Contacted Mark Hughes and Dan Carlin inviting to attend the next Review 
Committee meeting to provide their input to the Review. 

Actions still in progress: 

1. Due to holiday commitments Mark Hughes has been unable to attend the 
September meeting and arrangements are being made for him or a colleague to 
attend the October meeting of the Committee. 

2. Following the meeting of the Review Committee on the 18 July introductions have 
been made to enable 2 Members of the Review Committee to accompany 
members of their Neighbourhood Police Team. 

Planned actions for next month: 

1. Prepare introductory letter for Rochford 100 meeting 
2. Prepare introductory letter for Young persons representative 
3. Prepare introductory letter for Youth Offending Team representative 

Information/observations from Project to be shared since previous document 
produced: 
Following the recommendations at the previous meeting a meeting was held between 
the representatives of the CCTV user in the District and the Police. It was agreed that 
without 24 hour monitoring of the CCTV system overt cameras did not provide a cost 
effective method of crime detection. 
The Police have 40 covert cameras available for deployment in the S E Division which 
covers Southend, Rochford District and Castlepoint and confirmed their willingness to 
use them whenever necessary. 
The graffiti at Hockley Station, which has been an ongoing problem for a number of 
months, has finally been cleared following a meeting on the 17 August. Cllr K H 
Hudson, Mark Francois and representatives from Network Rail, One Railway, Hockley 
Parish Council, Essex County Council, Rochford District Council and the Police were 
able to resolve the existing issues and agree a  protocol to deal with any future 
incidents should they occur. 
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